
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimary.org •www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

28 June 2023

Dear Parents

Year 3 Visit to the British Museum

Year 3 have planned an exciting visit to central London as part of our History unit ‘Tomb
Raiders”. The purpose of the visit will be for the children to investigate artefacts and examine
the beliefs of the ancient Egyptians, it will also include an exciting workshop hosted by the
museum focussing on Ancient Egyptian life.

The dates are as follows;
Oak and Cedar - 3rd July
Willow and Ash - 13th July

We will be travelling by underground tube. Please drop your child off at Oakwood station at
09.15, where they will meet their teacher, before being registered and organised into the
appropriate classes for the day. Pupils who attend breakfast club in the morning will be
dropped off at Oakwood station via the mini bus. Pupils will return to school at 15.00 in time
for a normal pick up at the end of the school day.

The cost of this trip is £3 which will cover expenses for the lunch hall accommodation and the
workshop on Egyptian Life. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered, the trip will
be cancelled. Please ensure that your contribution is paid by Friday 30 at the latest.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles
please). If your child is eligible for Free School Meals the school can provide a school
packed lunch. Please indicate below if your child will require a school packed lunch.

Your child should wear a school uniform and ensure they have a school bag, a rain-proof
coat and comfortable shoes.

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest
on ParentMail and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have
been submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them
on the day. Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.
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Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
The Year 3 Team


